SHERIFF’S OFFICE

CHAD CHROISTER, SHERIFF
October 29, 2024

Doug Littrell
dlittrell@delotto.com

J. O. Delotto & Sons, Inc
924 E. Busch Boulevard
Tampa, Florida 33612

RE: Request for Proposal 2024-014, K9 Training Facility

Dear Doug Littrell:

Thank you for responding to the above-referenced RFP. The Proposals have been
evaluated and an award has been made to your company effective October 29, 2024. The bid
tabulation has been enclosed for your records and will also be available under the RFP number
on the Purchasing Bid Lists page at Hillsborough County Sheriff’s Office’s website at
TeamHCSO.com.

There is a 72-hour dispute period as described in Part A, Paragraph 18 of the RFP. You
will have 10 days from the date of this award to produce the necessary bonds as stated in the
RFP in Section B, paragraph 17(a). Once the bond requirements have been fulfilled, a notice to
proceed will be issued.

If you have any questions, please direct them to our Contract Administrator, Robert
Flamand, RFlamand@TeamHCSO.com.

Sincerely,

V. Spinelli, CPA
“inancial Officer
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